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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY
FLORIDA FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT
Citrus County
The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has determined that Citrus County’s proposed project for improvements of their drinking water system will not have a significant adverse impact on the environment. The project includes the installation of 46,500 linear feet (lf) of 16-inch transmission main and 11,500 lf of 12-inch distribution main. The project is estimated to cost a total of $5,234,000. A full copy of the Florida Finding of No Significant Impact report can be obtained by writing to: Greg Alfsen, State Revolving Fund Program, DEP, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd., Mail Station 3505, Tallahassee, Florida 32399‑3000, or by calling (850)245-2983.
